
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

2. MAJOR HORNBROOK ROAD REALIGNMENT  
 
 The Board considered a report on a proposed realignment of Major Hornbrook Road.  The report will 

also be considered by both the Parks, Gardens and Waterways and Sustainable Transport and 
Utilities Committees next month. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To support the proposed realignment of Major Hornbrook Road on the Council’s property 

commonly known as John Britten Reserve. 
 
 2. To recommend to the Council that it commence a road stopping procedure to stop the unformed 

section of Major Hornbrook Road fronting the John Britten Reserve. 
 
 (Note: Yani Johanson abstained from the voting on this resolution.) 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


